
Governor Ducey Issues Video Emphasizing the Importance of 
Following Safety Guidance and Staying Vigilant 

 
Hello and welcome to the 2020 Glendale Legislative Link Program. 
The Governor released a video emphasizing the importance of following safety guidance and 
staying vigilant.  
 
Watch the video below. 
 
https://azgovernor.gov/governor/video/november-16-gov-ducey-covid-19-update  
 
Thank you again for your participation in Glendale’s Legislative Link Program.  
 
Remember, you can watch committee hearings via the internet by going to the legislature’s 
website and clicking on the live proceedings hyperlink located in the column on the left side of 
the page. 
 
********************************************************** 
 
Arizona State Legislature Website: www.azleg.gov 
 
*********************************************************** 
 
To determine who your state legislators are, click here 
 
You can also visit the Intergovernmental Programs Department’s webpage for additional 
information by clicking here 
 
************************************************************ 
 
The information being emailed to you is a result of your subscription to the City of Glendale 
Legislative Link Program. We hope to grow this email distribution list to ensure that our 
neighbors and friends can be aware of the important issues being discussed at the 
legislature.  To add an additional user or to unsubscribe, please email dtorres@glendaleaz.com  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ryan Lee 
Intergovernmental Programs Manager 
City of Glendale 
Office: 623-930-2081 
Cell: 480-318-4510 
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